
 

 

 

 

 

    September 20, 2023 

 

Departure of Gary Barrow as Chief Operating Office  

Jamaica Public Service Company Limited (JPS) wishes to announce that Mr. Gary 

Barrow, Chief Operating Officer will be retiring effective October 14, 2023. Mr. 

Barrow’s journey with JPS spans over eleven (11) years, beginning with his role as 

Senior Vice President, Customer Operations and Support. Throughout his tenure, 

Mr. Barrow played a pivotal role in spearheading numerous transformative changes 

and initiatives within the Company.  

The Board of Directors and entire JPS Management team would like to extend its 

appreciation to Mr. Barrow for his dedication to JPS during his tenure and wish him 

success in his future pursuits. We will communicate the appointment of a suitable 

candidate in due course. 

 

Departure of Ramsay McDonald - Senior Vice President Customer Service 

Jamaica Public Service Company Limited (JPS) wishes to announce that Mr. Ramsay 

McDonald, Senior Vice President Customer Services has tendered his resignation, 

which will take effect on September 30, 2023. His journey with JPS spans eighteen 

(18) years, commencing with his role as a Customer Care Manager in November 

2004 and culminating in his appointment as Senior Vice President of Customer 

Service in 2017. Throughout his tenure, Mr. McDonald has been instrumental in 

company’s growth and development.  

The Board of Directors and entire JPS Management team wish to extend its 

appreciation to Mr. McDonald for his dedication to JPS during his tenure and wish 

him success in his future pursuits. We will communicate the appointment of a 

suitable candidate in due course. 
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